
From: Emily Jones
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: testing
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:40:01 PM

Thank you Amy, Appreciate the quick response.
 

From: Deardoff, Amy [mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 2:39 PM
To: Emily Jones <ejones@npca.org>; Water Draft Permit Comments
<WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us>
Subject: RE: testing
 
Yes, ma’am.
 
Thank you,
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 
From: Emily Jones [mailto:ejones@npca.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:38 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: testing
 
Is this the appropriate link for public comments on C&H Farms permit?
 
Emily Jones
Sr. Program Manager, Southeast Region, National Parks Conservation Association
865 329.2424 ext 26 I ejones@npca.org I npca.org
 

Preserving Our Past. Protecting Our Future
Speak up for national parks. Join us at npca.org
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